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 水谷 太郎 教授 

 

It's a good opportunity to visit and study in a very modern hospital as UTH. 

Although only 2 weeks time but have changed my mind a lot. My first impression 

when to UTH is enthusiasm, full of friendly and caring members OPIMA and, especially 

professor Akiyama and professor Mizutani. 

Second: The medical and technical facilities of the ICU and the hospital are very 

modern than ICU and CR hospital. However, there is no equal in the number of patients. 

ICU patients in CR more than ICU in UTH. Network management systems in hospitals 

and electronic medical records for me is extremely excited. I find out this is more useful 

for clinicians in their work process, such as easily discuss progress pathological 

changes, consultation and decision about treatment is faster, making patient recovery 

on time and quickly. 

 Third: The doctors and their residents have a lot of discussion about the status of 

each patient under the chairmanship of Professor Chair which has taught the 

knowledge and experience in clinical practice for young doctors. 

The first week, I had the opportunity to observe one case, the patient was 81 

years old man who was diagnosed HCC and suspended respiratory-circulatory then 

cardiopulmonary resuscitation, but were unsuccessful, the patient is then moved to the 

ICU, followed continue CPR  has just installed VA ECMO. ICU doctors perform 

resuscitation procedures are professional and fast, only takes about 15 minutes. That 

period was very impressed fast to install ECMO.  

At Cho Ray hospital ECMO cases it took us about 1 hour to install ECMO. For 

reasons such as medical instruments are not available, not coordinated team work well 

and skills of ICU doctors in the field of ECM was not good. 

Through 2 weeks visiting and studying in UTH, I feel a lot of things to learn and improve 

myself and my team in the future. I hope to use the knowledge that I have learned to 

develop my ICU. 

And the last, I would like to extend sincerely appreciate to: 

- Prof. Akira Matsumura - Director of the University of Tsukuba Hospital 

- Prof. Minoru Akiyama - Chief, Office for the Promotion of International Medical 

Affairs (OPIMA)  



- Prof. Taro Mizutani – Chief department of Emergency and Critical Care Medicine 

Faculty of Medicine. 

-  Assistant Prof. Satoru Kawano - Department of Emergency and Critical Care 

Medicine Faculty of Medicine 

- Ms. Megumi Fukaya - Coordinator of OPIMA 

Once again, Thank you for the sweet two weeks at UTH!
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